
Good afternoon families, 

 

As we are entering the season of inclement weather, which can include 

school closings and two-hour delays, I want your student to be prepared in 

the event of a school cancellation. Today, I sent home “Snow Day” packets 

that includes a schedule for your student.  In the packet there are review 

worksheets for your student to complete.   

If your student is able, I will have a Google meeting at 9am on the snow 

day. 

The expectation is for students to work for 60 minutes during a snow day 

(our google meeting counts toward this time). If you have any questions or 

your student would like to talk, I am available from 9am-2:30pm.  

 

Hopefully, we won’t have to utilize any snow days, but it is always good to 

be prepared.  Have a great evening, stay safe and warm! 

  

Thanks, 

Ms.  Hannah Rothkopf 

hrothkopf@riselearningcenter.org 

(317) 721-7607  

  


